PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY ==,

NOTICE TO PROCEED

ENGR. ALIH S. HATAB

General Manager

SHIEHAM CONSTRUCTION AND ENTERPRISES
LOT-6, Block 3, Alvarez-V Drive, Mampang, Zamboanga City

Dear Engr. Hatab:

This is to inform you that the Contract Agreement for the Project: Fabrication of
Cubicle with Table Top, Shelves and Drawer at ESD and Rewiring of Electrical
and LAN Outlet at ESD, Finance, Admin and Conference Room, Port of
Dapitan, Dapitan City, Zamboanga del Norte having been approved, notice is
hereby given to your firm SHIEHAM CONSTRUCTION AND ENTERPRISES to
proceed with the execution of the contract works for the said project not later than
seven (7) calendar days from its issuance.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in

the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine
Ports Authority, Port Management Office - Zamboanga del Norte.

Very truly yours,

ENG LVADOR L. DELINA
Port nag:f
Date: Nove ! er 15, 2018

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: M : IQ 120!3{

Name of the Representative of the Bidder: /F Lr\ /7
Authorized Signature: /(_\ W

PO




